
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 156 (21-22) 

 

18th May, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Celebration of Feast of Mary, Help of Christians 

 

May 24 is a special day for the Salesians.  It is the Feast of Mary, Help of Christians, a devotion 

advocated by Saint John Bosco, who chose her as the main patroness of the Salesian Family.  Mary is 

seen as mother of the Church throughout the centuries and Christians would seek her protection in 

dangers and in needs.  Don Bosco used to say, “Have faith in the Blessed Sacrament and Mary Help 

of Christians and you will see what miracles are.” 

 

As a Salesian Catholic School, the celebration of Feast Day is an important tradition to share life 

and communion in the Salesian Style.  Following the footsteps of St. John Bosco, the school will organize 

various activities on the day and the details are as follows: 

 

1. The celebration of the Feast of Mary, Help of Christians will be held on Tuesday, 24th May, 2022. 

 

2. All students should come to school in full summer uniform before 8:05 a.m. and go to their own 

classroom before 8:10 a.m.  Class Teachers will take the roll-call. 

 

3. The celebration comprises a morning Bible Service and prize presentation. 

 

4. Students may leave the school after 11:15 a.m.  

 

 

Wishing you all a happy Feast Day!  May the Love and Peace of the Risen Lord be with you! 

 

Alleluia! 

 

 Dr. YICK Ho Kuen Victor 

 Principal 


